
November
2v;enty-seventh

1920.

Sir Vincent Meredith, irt.,
Bank of Montreal,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Vincent:-

I h .ve your letter of the 2Gth 
November and shall be very glad to at ten; the 
annual meeting of the shareholders of the Bank of 
Montreal, on Monday the 6th of December.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal


